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Dear Parents and Caregivers – Nau mai haere mai 
 

4 More Sleeps until Senior Camp 
Next week is camp week.  Rooms and dates are: 

 

Rooms 6, 16 & 17 go week 4, Monday 24 May  
Returning on Wednesday 26 May 

 

Rooms 4 and 5 go week 4, Wednesday 26 May  
Returning on Friday 28 May 
 

Colouring Competition 
Waikato Diocesan School held a colouring competition for our students.  The prizes were a $20 
movie voucher.  The girls from Dio said it was a really hard decision but the following students were 
the selected winners:   Eru, R14;  Nayshon, R4;  Sophie, R4;  Riley, R12;  Maia, R7;  Azalea, R2;  
Grace, R2;  Shagul, R9;  Kyron, R9;  Sydell, R6;  Carley, R7. 

 
 

School Closed for Teacher Only Day 
School will be closed for a “Teacher Only Day” on Friday 4 June.  This is right before Queen’s 
Birthday Weekend. School will also be closed on Monday 7 June for a public holiday. 
 

Headlice 
Headlice is an annoying and ongoing problem for children and parents.   Free product is available 
at our school office.  Please help keep your child/ren free of headlice by treating their hair and doing 
regular inspections.  There are some helpful tips on the back of this newsletter. 
 

First Credit Union School Banking 
Getting started is easy – just pick up an application pack from the school office, fill in the application 
form and return it to the school office.  School banking will be collected on Thursday each week. 
 

Children’s Mobile Ear Van 
With the children’s mobile ear van out of action for at least the remainder of Term 2, if there are any 
families that are usually seen by the Ear Nurse, or anyone with concerns about their children’s ears, 
please call the clinic on 07 838 3565, where you can make an appointment to be seen by the nurses 
at their clinic on Gallagher Drive in Melville.  This service is free of charge for all NZ children. 
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Insoll Avenue School 
Hamilton 

Kia Mau, Ki Nga Taonga, Tuku Iho 

 
Discovery Christian Centre 

ICONZ 
Fortnightly Monday’s @ Discovery Christian 

Centre 
For boys aged 6-8 

Contact discoveryiconz@gmail.com 
Or 021 894 366 

 

Lucky Books 
 

The last day to order lucky 
books from issue 3 is 

Friday 28 May 


